TOWN OF AURORA
PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION

On Wednesday, August 17, 2022 the Town of Aurora will hold an Open House seeking
public consultation, pursuant to section 37(10) of the Planning Act, 1990, as amended,
to present and obtain public feedback on the municipality’s proposed Community
Benefit Charges (CBC) bylaw and underlying strategy.

All interested parties are invited to attend this Open House in person or virtually to
offer feedback on the Town'’s draft Community Benefit Charge strategy and bylaw.

Wednesday, August 17, 2022
1:30 p.m.
Leksand Boardroom
100 John West Way, Aurora, ON

For those interested in attending virtually, please contact OurTownBudget@aurora.ca.

To ensure sufficient information is made available to the public, the Community Benefit
Charge strategy and bylaw will be made available online at aurora.ca as soon as it
becomes available. Copies of the proposed CBC bylaw and its accompanying strategy
will also be made available via request to OurTownBudget@aurora.ca.
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